
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

NAGR-PAC Endorses Clint Didier for 

Washington’s 4
th

 Congressional District 

The National Association for Gun Rights Political Action Committee (NAGR-PAC) is proud to 

endorse Clint Didier to represent Washington’s 4
th

 Congressional District. 

Didier has gone on the record to uphold the Second Amendment against any infringement.  He 

seeks to not only defend our Second Amendment rights, but restore our rights from past 

infractions. 

 

“Clint Didier is a fighter who will push for the repeal of anti-gun laws and challenge poor 

leadership.  Now, more than ever, we are in need of true fighters in Congress,” said Dudley 

Brown, Executive Vice President of the National Association for Gun Rights.  “Clint Didier is 

the representative this country needs if we hope to restore our Second Amendment rights.”  

 

Didier is an outspoken advocate for gun owners in Washington.  His commitment to sponsor and 

push strong Second Amendment legislation shows his willingness to fight for our most basic 

rights.   

 

NAGR-PAC works to elect more pro-gun leaders in Congress, not more followers.  
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